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Mitutoyo Mechanical Micrometers See More by Mitutoyo

Available as Standard, Blade Micrometer, or with Interchangeable
Anvils
Measurement Ranges from 0 – 6”
Baked Enamel Finish on Frame for Durability

Common Specifications
Physical & Mechanical Properties

Graduation (inches): 0.0001

https://www.edmundoptics.com/c/products/0/
https://www.edmundoptics.com/c/testing-detection/1104/
https://www.edmundoptics.com/c/measurement-tools/1110/
file:///c/Mitutoyo/1374


Technical Information



Products

 Title  Stock Number  Price Buy

(0-1" Range), 0.0001",
Spherical Micrometer,

Spherical Anvil Flat
Spindle, Ratchet Stop

#78-332 New

×

New

Launched on our website
before appearing in our
latest print catalogs. Be

the first to buy before
anyone else!

₹22,860   10 to 12 days
 

(0-1" Range), 0.0001",
Spherical Micrometer,

Spherical Anvil Spherical
Spindle, Ratchet Stop

#78-333 New

×

New

Launched on our website
before appearing in our
latest print catalogs. Be

the first to buy before
anyone else!

₹23,850   10 to 12 days
 

(0-1" Range), 0.0001",
Mechanical Outside
Micrometer, Friction

Thimble

#78-300 New

×

New

Launched on our website
before appearing in our
latest print catalogs. Be

the first to buy before
anyone else!

₹12,600   10 to 12 days
 

https://www.edmundoptics.com/p/0-1-range-00001-spherical-micrometer-spherical-anvil-flat-spindle-ratchet-stop/55648/
https://www.edmundoptics.com/p/0-1-range-00001-spherical-micrometer-spherical-anvil-spherical-spindle-ratchet-stop/55649/
https://www.edmundoptics.com/p/0-1-range-00001-mechanical-outside-micrometer-friction-thimble/55650/


(2-3" Range), 0.0001",
Mechanical Outside

Micrometer, Ratchet Stop,
Standard

#78-301 New

×

New

Launched on our website
before appearing in our
latest print catalogs. Be

the first to buy before
anyone else!

₹16,380   10 to 12 days
 

(0-1" Range), 0.0001",
Mechanical Outside

Micrometer, Ratchet Stop,
Angle Frame

#78-302 New

×

New

Launched on our website
before appearing in our
latest print catalogs. Be

the first to buy before
anyone else!

₹12,510   10 to 12 days
 

(1-2" Range), 0.0001",
Mechanical Outside

Micrometer, Ratchet Stop,
Angle Frame

#78-303 New

×

New

Launched on our website
before appearing in our
latest print catalogs. Be

the first to buy before
anyone else!

₹14,670   10 to 12 days
 

https://www.edmundoptics.com/p/2-3-range-00001-mechanical-outside-micrometer-ratchet-stop-standard/55651/
https://www.edmundoptics.com/p/0-1-range-00001-mechanical-outside-micrometer-ratchet-stop-angle-frame/55652/
https://www.edmundoptics.com/p/1-2-range-00001-mechanical-outside-micrometer-ratchet-stop-angle-frame/55653/


(0-6" Range), 0.0001",
Mechanical Outside
Micrometer, Set of 6

#78-304 New

×

New

Launched on our website
before appearing in our
latest print catalogs. Be

the first to buy before
anyone else!

₹92,700   10 to 12 days
 

(0-3" Range), 0.0001",
Mechanical Outside
Micrometer, Set of 3

#78-305 New

×

New

Launched on our website
before appearing in our
latest print catalogs. Be

the first to buy before
anyone else!

₹45,900   10 to 12 days
 

(0-1" Range), 0.0001", Uni-
Mike Mechanical Outside

Micrometer, Interchangable
Anvils

#78-306 New

×

New

Launched on our website
before appearing in our
latest print catalogs. Be

the first to buy before
anyone else!

₹21,960   10 to 12 days
 

https://www.edmundoptics.com/p/0-6-range-00001-mechanical-outside-micrometer-set-of-6/55654/
https://www.edmundoptics.com/p/0-3-range-00001-mechanical-outside-micrometer-set-of-3/55655/
https://www.edmundoptics.com/p/0-1-range-00001-uni-mike-mechanical-outside-micrometer-interchangable-anvils/55656/


(0-1" Range), 0.0001",
Mechanical Blade

Micrometer, Steel Blade,
Ratchet Stop

#78-307 New

×

New

Launched on our website
before appearing in our
latest print catalogs. Be

the first to buy before
anyone else!

₹31,140   10 to 12 days
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